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NIPPON MICRO FILTER CO.LTD.

We hope you are doing well and thank you very much for your continuous support.
We are pleased to inform you that the design of our products will be changed as following. 
Please kindly check it carefully and your understanding would be appreciated.

Sincerely.

Reason for the change :
Due to a change in parts procurement source

Details of the change :
　　　　a)  Changed case body color from BROWN to “BLUE”

b) Changing the shape of the bottom oil hole

Date of the change: 
           Running change 
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Dear valued customers

Notice of design change
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